
Dear Shutesbury residents: 

 

Here are the stats for the week. 

 

Known Covid cases currently in isolation in Shutesbury:    7 

Total known cases with onset in the 2-wk period 9/8/2022 - 9/21/2022:    8 

 

Community levels: 

Franklin County – Medium 

Hampshire County - Low 

 

If you test positive on a home test: 

Please inform the Board of Health at publichealth@shutesbury.org and include the date of the 

test and the date of onset of symptoms, if any. You will be contacted with information about 

isolation and quarantine requirements.   

 

*And speaking of home tests: Shutesbury has received another shipment of free home test kits.  

They are available from the library and at Town Hall during the Town Clerk’s office hours.* 

 

The updated Covid-19 booster is available in our area but you may have to look around a little 

to find one.  You can schedule a vaccination at https://vaxfinder.mass.gov/ 

You can get your flu shot at the same time. 

Nationwide, each new vaccine is taken by fewer people.  If you’ve been vaccinated but haven’t 

received any boosters, this is the one to get.  It’s been reformulated in response to the omicron 

variant which is preponderant now. 

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 
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